## SENSITIVE - LEGAL

8 December, 2016



Dear Parent,

Northern Beaches Local Area Command have received a number of reports of malicious damage occurring within schools across the Northern Beaches. The damage mainly consists of broken windows and graffiti. Other offences such as trespass and break, enter and steal are also occurring. Many of these offences are occurring during the night.

As the school holidays are approaching and schools will be closed, police are asking for your assistance in providing additional security for your school.

If you are a resident that lives in close proximity to your school please keep your eyes and ears open for any activity within the school. The majority of Northern Beaches schools are fenced by some are not and require additional security.

If you see any persons within the school grounds during school holidays please contact The School Security Unit **1300 880 021** or Dee Why Police on **9971 3399**. For a crime in progress please call **000**.

By police and the community working together, we hope to create a safer community for all.

Thank you for your assistance.

Rochelle Bird Crime Prevention Officer Northern Beaches Police